The Murray Cod is Australia’s largest fresh water fish. They
like swimming in the Murray, looking forward to new weeks, THE GEN
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Board News:
John Leske’s incoming Board are invited to attend Board Meetings in the run up to
the new Rotary Year. Also please note that in the forthcoming months non Board
member Rotarians will be invited to attend a Board Meeting to see how they operate.
Please if you wish to attend just ask and an invitation should be forthcoming. Actually
Board Meetings are not that exciting but the Club wants to strive to be inclusive and
continue to have open communication. We welcome all members’ input.

DISTRICT GOVERNOR and AG VISIT
Please note that this year’s visit by our incoming District Governor, Jim
Studebaker is to Tuesday 12 August 2008. As is traditional our Assistant
Governor, Iven McKay, will visit us before hand. This visit 22 July 2008.

OTHER CLUB NEWS:
On 8 June we will be visited by a former SAS (and paramedic) so a great night is
expected. For any wished for speaker or topic please see the Editor and Speaker
organizer. Remember our 21st Birthday will be in November at Kooyong.

CLUB FELLOWSHIP DINNER
Tuesday 24 June 2008
6.30pm for 6.45pm
La Piazza Alegra
572-574 Glenhuntly Road, Elsternwick

& The response has been very strong so we will have our formal Club
meeting at this venue. NOTE: Pay as you go along. This is a Club
& meeting but fellowship is the aim, so no formality as such, just a great
& get together. PARTNERS WELCOME! And we follow this dinner meeting
& with the changeover night Tuesday 1 July 2008 at London Tavern.
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Funds Raised $1,107.80 ﬁ

Coin collecting Saturday 3 Wow! The Editor has become so fit, what with all the Bulletin

10 May 2008 _ . work and all the Rotary activity. There has been so much achieved
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Rotary, coming events and news. Your item/s can be emailed to the editor:
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